St. Albert
the Great -
FSA

PresentsPiomnlPizzal
Fundraiser!

It's Pizza! Pizza! Time! Time for you, your friends, and your family to stock up with Little Caesars Pizza Kits!
Have them on hand for quick dinners, parties or entertaining! They’re fun to make and delicious to eat! We
need your support! We are asking that everyone participate and sell 10 kits.

How: Collect payment at the time you take orders. Please your make checks payable to St. Albert the

Great School. Please fill out the top portion of your order form with your name and your best contact
phone number (cell phones preferred).

When: 11/22/2016 Fundraiser start date.
12/2/2016 Order form and payment due.
Be sure your order form is correctly tallied!
Double check all rows and columns.
Late orders will NOT be accepted.
12/13/2016 2pm - Pick up of Pizza Kits.
Where: Pickup will be at: St. Albert School

Please pick up your pizza kits as soon as possible. We will not be responsible for any kits
remaining as we do not have storage onsite.

Questions: Please feel free to call/text Nadine Kleehammer (708)612-0807 with any questions.

Thank you for your support and participation!
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